Hansen, Patty

From:

Center for Tech and Civic Life <hello@techandciviclife.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 15, 2023 11:00 AM

To:

Hansen, Patty

Subject:

Final Deadline Nov. 16 - Share Your Experience As An Election Official

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or responding. DO NOT CLICK unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Unsubscribe

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving such messages from this sender, you can unsubscribe.

Click here to unsubscribe.

View this email in your browser

Share your experience



Dear Patty,

One day left! Your valuable insights are needed to help shape resources and strategies to support election officials nationwide. The Center for Tech and Civic Life, with its surveying partner Citizen Data, invites you to participate in a voluntary, nonpartisan survey to share your experiences and challenges as an election official.

We look forward to receiving your response by Thursday, November 16.

Take the Survey

Your responses are entirely confidential, and no personally identifiable information will be shared with any third party. You will not be asked for any confidential, sensitive, or protected voter information as part of the survey.

Copyright © 2023 Center for Tech and Civic Life, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you subscribed to the ELECTricity newsletter.

Our mailing address is:

Center for Tech and Civic Life 303 E Wacker Dr Ste. 2106 Chicago, IL 60601

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences



Hansen, Patty

From:

Center for Tech and Civic Life <hello@techandciviclife.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 28, 2023 1:16 PM

To:

Hansen, Patty

Subject:

December 5 deadline: Public comment on nonpartisan, voluntary standards

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or responding. DO NOT CLICK unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Unsubscribe

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving such messages from this sender, you can unsubscribe.

Click here to unsubscribe.

View this email in your browser

Help shape our poll worker standards

Don't want these emails? Unsubscribe from this list



Help Shape Nonpartisan Standards for Election Excellence in Poll Worker Programs

Happy November! It's that time of the year when the entire country is thinking about the holiday season...and elections, of course!

At the U.S. Alliance for Election Excellence, election officials and other experts have been thinking a lot about defining, supporting, and celebrating excellence in elections. And in case you missed it in October, the Alliance released the first set of nonpartisan, voluntary standards for a public comment period.

The topic of the first batch of standards is poll workers. Why poll workers?

Because of their rubber-meets-the-road role in election administration, poll workers directly affect the voting experience for millions of Americans. This means that when local election departments have the right resources to run successful poll worker programs, voters and our democracy benefit.

The deadline to submit your feedback is **Tuesday**, **December 5th** and we'd love to get your expert input! Your feedback is valued and will help shape the final standards for the field of election administration and maintain our healthy democracy for years to come.

Share your ideas on poll worker standards

Plan to spend at least 15 minutes to <u>complete the form</u> depending on how many standards you want to give feedback on. Feedback is due **December 5th**. Again, your feedback will help shape the final poll worker standards and we're grateful this season for your contribution!

In addition to the poll worker standards, the Alliance also published examples of <u>nonpartisan</u>, <u>generic resources</u> that include best practices, free and low-cost tools, guides, templates, and more.

When running excellent elections, your office doesn't need to go it alone. The Alliance builds and curates resources to help you achieve high standards. Take the best of what your peers are doing across the country and see what works in your area. And, offer ideas and suggestions from your office.

All resources are free or low-cost and geared specifically to election offices.

Explore poll worker resources

The publication of these standards and resources are paving the way in the Alliance roadmap for supporting election officials through the 2024 General Election and beyond. In the upcoming months, we'll be sharing more sets of voluntary, nonpartisan standards and resources for local election departments. The next topic is communications - get excited!

Copyright © 2023 Center for Tech and Civic Life, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you subscribed to the ELECTricity newsletter.

Our mailing address is:

Center for Tech and Civic Life 303 E Wacker Dr Ste. 2106 Chicago, IL 60601

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences



Hansen, Patty

From: Center for Tech and Civic Life <hello@techandciviclife.org>

Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 10:01 AM

To: Hansen, Patty

Subject: Reminder: Share your feedback by tomorrow

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or responding. DO NOT CLICK unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Unsubscribe

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving such messages from this sender, you can unsubscribe.

Click here to unsubscribe.

View this email in your browser

Help shape our poll worker standards

Don't want these emails? Unsubscribe from this list



The latest best practices for election officials.

Help Shape Nonpartisan Standards for Election Excellence in Poll Worker Programs

Happy November! It's that time of the year when the entire country is thinking about the holiday season...and elections, of course!

At the U.S. Alliance for Election Excellence, election officials and other experts have been thinking a lot about defining, supporting, and celebrating excellence in elections. And in case you missed it in October, the Alliance released the first set of nonpartisan, voluntary standards for a public comment period.

The topic of the first batch of standards is poll workers. Why poll workers?

Because of their rubber-meets-the-road role in election administration, poll workers directly affect the voting experience for millions of Americans. This means that when local election departments have the right resources to run successful poll worker programs, voters and our democracy benefit.

The deadline to submit your feedback is **Tuesday**, **December 5th** and we'd love to get your expert input! Your feedback is valued and will help shape the final standards for the field of election administration and maintain our healthy democracy for years to come.

Share your ideas on poll worker standards

Plan to spend at least 15 minutes to <u>complete the form</u> depending on how many standards you want to give feedback on. Feedback is due **December 5th**. Again, your feedback will help shape the final poll worker standards and we're grateful this season for your contribution!

In addition to the poll worker standards, the Alliance also published examples of <u>nonpartisan</u>, <u>generic resources</u> that include best practices, free and low-cost tools, guides, templates, and more.

When running excellent elections, your office doesn't need to go it alone. The Alliance builds and curates resources to help you achieve high standards. Take the best of what your peers are doing across the country and see what works in your area. And, offer ideas and suggestions from your office.

All resources are free or low-cost and geared specifically to election offices.

Explore poll worker resources

The publication of these standards and resources are paving the way in the Alliance roadmap for supporting election officials through the 2024 General Election and beyond. In the upcoming months, we'll be sharing more sets of voluntary, nonpartisan standards and resources for local election departments. The next topic is communications - get excited!

Copyright © 2023 Center for Tech and Civic Life, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you subscribed to the ELECTricity newsletter.

Our mailing address is:

Center for Tech and Civic Life 303 E Wacker Dr Ste. 2106 Chicago, IL 60601

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

